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VanMouwerik Reid

From: James Hunsaker <jim.hunsaker@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 10:43 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
This will hurt the working poor first as well as small businesses. And, it creates another HUGE state bureaucracy.  
 
Please vote NO on HB 3031 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Hunsaker 
1624 SE 11th Pl 
Canby, OR 97013 
jim.hunsaker@gmail.com 
 


